
This week, we are entering a competition to have your work 

appear in JK Rowling’s new book called The Ickabog! The winner 

of the competition will have their illustrations appear in Rowling’s 

book.  You would also receive a signed copy of the book and win 

£500 worth of book vouchers for our school!  Today, we are 

going to begin by reading chapter 1 which is what you’ll need to 

focus your illustrations around.  Each day, there will be an 

English task to complete, then you can start your 

illustrations.  Some of the illustrations that have already been 

submitted are extremely good, so you need to really take your time 

with the artwork. Your parents can see some of the entries on the 

Ickabog Twitter page #TheIckabog.  Make sure your work links to 

a paragraph in the first chapter - there are some very good 

descriptions in it to help you.  Your final illustrations need to be 

uploaded to Showbie at the end of this week - DO NOT RUSH 

THIS TASK!  Now, read the first chapter and start to decide 

which part you could create a fantastic illustration for.  Keep 

your artwork safe because if you win, the publishers will want 

your original work. https://www.theickabog.com/king-fred-the-

fearless/ 
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